
 

185 Valley Street, South Orange NJ 07079    Diane.Riley@shanj.org    908.931.1131 
 

23rd Annual Membership Meeting 
Wednesday, February 3, 2021     
Meeting 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM  

                            
Introduction and Welcome                                                      James Marhold, Board of Trustees                                    
Approval of Oct. 2020 Minutes                                                jmarhold@declarationsinc.org 
 
Election of SHA Trustees         Melissa Scofield, Board of Trustees 
            Chair Nominating Committee 
            MScofield@valley.com 
                                                                                                     
DDD                                                                                         Amy Scartocci, Housing Director  
             amy.scartocci@dhs.nj.gov 
                                                                                          
DMHAS                        Harry Reyes, Assistant Division Director 
                          harry.reyes@dhs.nj.gov 
 
HUD                   Justin Scheid, N.J. Field Office Director      
            Justin.E.Scheid2@hud.gov                  
                        
SHA Update                    Diane Riley, Executive Director   
             diane.riley@shanj.org 
Integrated Community Project                                            Kate Kelly, Project Manager 
                         Kate.kelly@shanj.org 
 
HCDNNJ            Arnold Cohen, Senior Policy Analyst 
             acohen@hcdnnj.org 

 
 

The Federal Landscape and New Opportunities 
 

Krista D’Alessandro, Policy Analyst with Enterprise Community Partners will kick off the year with 
her latest updates from Washington, DC and what to expect from the new administration.  
These include a review of the 2021 fiscal year budget allocations, any COVID additions and the 
outlook for improvements in the strengthening and expanding the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit 
program. Krista will also talk briefly on new partnerships and investments from Enterprise. 
 
Krista D’Alessandro, Policy Analyst, kdalessandro@enterprisecommunity.org   
 
 

Note: The SHA Policy Advocacy Committee will meet following the Membership Meeting 
Next Developers Group Meeting, March 8th  
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